
June 8, 2021 

Beginning today the Nashua Regional Planning 
Commission (NRPC) will be out starting their field 
inspections of all of the Town Roads.  They will be 
gathering information regarding the pavement/road 
conditions, 2 to 3 days a week, for the next several 
months (van photo below).  We will then use this 
information to aid us in making road improvements. 

 

 


